Submission No. 42

T.L. Wood

57 Fitzroy Crs. Dynnyrne, TAS 7005,
Mbl: 0409 871206 . email: tam.wood.l@gmail.com

The General Manager
Central Highlands Council,

Re: New Planning Scheme:

The transition from Rural Resource Zoner to Agriculture in many
places in the Highlands is not appropriate.

In this unique highland area there has been insufficient attention paid
to the protection of the values of the scenic and wildlife resources.
Any future developments within this unique location must include a
requirement to assess the character of the highlands. It is important to
preserve the Highlands Brand for future generations.

I'am a ratepayer within the Central Highlands Council area and am
deeply disturbed by this change without addressing this issue.

Yours faithfully

T.L Wood.




